
CMGA MEMBERSHIP MEETING

February 01, 2020

Meeting called to order at 0130 PM by Gene Kivi.

The end of year Treasurers Report by John Ladd will be posted on the CMGA Website.

Last year CMGA membership was reported as 279 by John Ladd Membership Chairman. There
were  236  regular  members  and  43  Handicap  only  Members.  So  far  this  year  there  are  266
members.

Stephen Selby, Handicap Chairman gave a report on the new AGA Handicap System that went into
effect on 01/01/2020. Our club handicap has been made inactive by the AGA copywrite of the new
system. Where possible we should be entering our golf scores using the hole by hole option.

Pairings for the President’s Cup will be available late next week.

The Club Championship will be in two weeks.

Officer elections this year will be Treasurer and Secretary. John Ladd and Tom Rhea 

are both rerunning for the respective offices. Without opposition as of today. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:57 PM.

 


